PROPOSED NEW HUMAN RIGHTSINSTITUTION

The Community Services Committee was advised that submissions on the new Human Rights Institution close on
20 December 2000.

Recommendation: 1 That a subcommittee be established, comprising Councillor Ishwar Ganda,
Councillor Ingrid Stonhill and Youth Council representative George
Hampton, to work in conjunction with Councillors Anderton, Stewart and
Buck (members of the Ethnic Relations Task Force), to approve a draft
submission on the proposed new Human Rights I nstitution.

2. That this subcommittee report directly to the 14 December 2000 Council
meeting.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


